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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

Dear Sirs,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

17th July, 1936,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 6th ultimo, with its enclosure, relative to the
Serewshaft Survey of the Steam Train Ferry "CHANGKIANG",
and in reply I have to say that the case has received
consideration today, and that in the circumstances the
Comittee will be agreeable to the imspection in gquestion

being postponed until the vessel 1s next drydocked,
I shall be glad if you will inform the Owners

to this effect.

The Surveyors,
SHANGHATI,
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I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Conmittee.
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